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MUSC welcomes the delegation from 

University of Muhammadiyah of Sumatera Utara 
 

 
 

On 21 January 2019, Assoc. Prof. Kanyaratt Supaibulwatana, Vice Dean of Faculty 
of Science, together with Asst. Prof. Padungsri Dubbs, Head of Department of 
Microbiology, Faculty of Science, welcomed Dr. Siti Maslina Siregar, Dean of Faculty of 
Medicine, Ir. Asritanarmi Munar, Dean of Faculty of Agriculture, and Ms. Emni 
Purwoningsih, Secretary of International Affair Office, from University of Muhammadiyah 
of Sumatera Utara (UMSU), Indonesia.  

The purpose of the visit is to discuss and exchange information between two 
institutions. Currently, Medical students from UMSU attend the internship programme at 
the Department of Microbiology, Faculty of Science.  

MUSC and UMSU agreed to focus on activities, such as, joint seminar, student 
exchange, as well as, joint research, and establish Memorandum of Understanding 
between two institutions. 
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